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CARNARVON WATER SUPPLY 

521. Hon KIM CHANCE to the minister representing the Minister for Water Resources:  
(1) In 1993 how much did the Water Authority charge per kilolitre of water for residential, commercial and 

irrigation purposes in Carnarvon?  

(2) How much does the Water Corporation currently charge per kilolitre of water for residential, 
commercial and irrigation purposes in Carnarvon? 

(3) How much does the Water Corporation currently charge per kilolitre for supplying water in both the 
metropolitan and the non-metropolitan areas for residential and commercial purposes? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
The answer is about four pages long; I therefore table the reply to that question. 

[See paper No 580.] 
 


